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Greetings GCCC parents,

For the 2023-2024 school year, students who live in an eligible transportation area
are able to ride a bus from their assigned home stop to Bellbrook Middle School, and
transfer to the bus that will take them to Greene County Career Center (bus 23). The
afternoon is different this year due to timing conflicts between GCCC and
Bellbrook-Sugarcreek Schools. Students will ride bus 23 back from the GCCC to
Bellbrook High School where they will transfer to a neighborhood bus.

Students who live in an area that is ineligible for transportation, should be dropped
off at the St. Pierre Education Center as we have done in years past. The bus will depart
the St. Pierre Education Center located at 3757 Upper Bellbrook Road, no later than 7:05
a.m. All students should be dropped off between 7-7:05 a.m. and be waiting on the
sidewalk out front of the SEC to board the bus.

If your child will not utilize the bus, please let the Transportation Department
know so we are able to adjust routes accordingly. The Greene County Career Center starts
school on August 14, 2023. For the first three days of school, any student who will
require school transportation will need to be dropped off at the St. Pierre Education
Center by 7:05 a.m. All students will need to be picked up from the St. Pierre Education
Center at 2:45 p.m.

Beginning on Aug. 17, Bellbrook schools are in session, transportation will be
available from the neighborhood. If you have any questions on this process, please feel
free to contact the Transportation Department at 937-848-4029 or
transport@bss.k12.oh.us. We look forward to seeing you all!

Lori Smith
Transportation Coordinator
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